
Redland City Council and Councillor Wendy Boglary  

invite you to a Community Discussion on the new

W E L L I N G T O N  P O I N T

Come and discuss the new Redland Retro and Cruise Night markets starting from 5:00pm – 9:00pm on  
Friday 28 August.

Located along a section of Main Rd and the Village Green car park, Wellington Point, the new Retro 
Markets will mean that part of Main Road will be closed for the event. Detours will be in place.

The markets will include:
• 	 100 classic cars display
• 	 live neo-swing and rockabilly entertainment 
• 	 jitterbug dancing
• 	 collectibles stalls 
• 	 recycled fashion,
• 	 records and cassettes,
• 	 retro craft
• 	 memorabilia and art
• 	� gourmet food trucks complementing Wellington Point quality restaurants

Contact Council on 3829 8999 or  
Wendy.Boglary@redland.qld.gov.au

Wednesday 29 July  
5pm – 6:30pm  
Wellington Point Community Hall, 347–371 Birkdale Rd, Wellington Point

All  Welcome
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